
LWSRA Board Report 

Highlights from the December 18, 2018 Board Meeting include: 

 Annual posting of regular LWSRA Board of Directors Meetings held on the third 

Tuesday of each month at 9:30 a.m. 

 Audit presentation from Knutte & Associates. 

 Tour of the office and sensory room project under construction. 

 Tour of the three new buses. 

 Review of sponsorship materials for the National Women’s and National Junior 

Wheelchair Basketball Tournaments. 

 Report on the Drama Kings and Queens performance of “I’m a Believer.”  350+ 

guests enjoyed the show each night, which featured 41 performers. 

LWSRA wheelchair basketball athletes have the opportunity to scrimmage against teams 

from Canada on Friday, January 11, 2019 at Lincoln-Way North High School.  FSPD 

staff will be in attendance as volunteer time and scorekeepers.  

Respectfully Submitted, 

Audrey Marcquenski 

  


